

To: Lesley Groff[REDACTED]
From: Larry Visoski
Sent: Sun 12/10/2017 5:46:55 PM
Subject: Update

Hi Les,
JE indicates he may travel on Tue or Wed,, he asked for flight times to Palm Bch, LSJ and NY for possible Tue or Wed,,, he seems like Palm Beach is his first choice,,,
I'm guessing he will fly Paris to LSJ, spend the day, then fly to Palm bch later,,, i see its going to be VERY cold in NYC on Tuesday, 12degrees, yike

I'll keep you posted, let me know if you hear rumor or appoint as well

Thx
Larry

Sent from my iPad